
From: jlogan62@rocketmail.com
Sent: 12/12/2015 12:20:58 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: Flood snap benefits 

Sent on my Boost Mobile Phone.

------ Original message------

From: jlogan62@rocketmail.com <mailto:jlogan62@rocketmail.com>

Date: Sat, Dec 12, 2015 12:19 PM

To: assignmentdesk@wspa.com <mailto:assignmentdesk@wspa.com>;

Subject:Flood snap benefits 

This is Community Activist Jack Logan. On yesterday we had about twenty five 
people to come to the press conference regarding possible criminal action and 
garnish of wages if someone did not qualify for the snap program. On yesterday 
again after hearing so many people state to me they were not ask anything 
about being a victim having flood damages. I went myself to the door at The TD 
Center and a worker told me all I needed was my ID and social security card. 
Then listening to WYFF Nigel Robertson interviewing a staffer there stating 
differently than I received. I did not get any I just wanted to see the process. In 
Greenville I do not believe eleven thousand people would commit fraud. I spoke 
myself with the director yesterday in Columbia. I believe the Greenville staff 
mislead people. 8643031030 <tel:8643031030>

Sent on my Boost Mobile Phone.


